
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
A43 Brook Culvert Geotechnical scheme  
 
e-Bulletin – 04 April 2025 
 

Essential maintenance works update 
 
A43 Brook Culvert Geotechnical scheme  
 
I’m writing to provide an update on our essential maintenance scheme that’s 
currently in construction along the northbound carriageway of the A43. 
 
A43 Brook Culvert Geotechnical scheme – April update 
We’re making good progress on the A43 northbound between Brackley and 
Syresham as we work to reinstate a section of the embankment and improve the 
drainage.  
 
Due to us working within the HS2 weekend closures, we’ve been able to complete 
our overnight piling activity approximately 3 weeks ahead of schedule. This now 
means that we’ll be lifting our overnight closure of the northbound A43 carriageway, 
between Brackley and Syresham, from 1 April until 21 April 2025. 
 
We’ll then need to reinstate our evening closures of the A43 northbound carriageway 
from 22 April 2025, with the closures taking place each evening from Monday to 
Friday between 8pm and 6am. This will continue through until completion of the 
scheme in early summer, allowing us to safely complete our remaining earthworks 
and drainage activities. The escort service from the BP garage at Brackley will be in 
place throughout this period. 
 
Get in touch 
If you have any questions about these works, you can call the National Highways 
Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000, or email info@nationalhighways.co.uk. 
You can also keep up to date on road closures by visiting our Traffic England 
website at www.trafficengland.com or by following our X (formerly Twitter) feed: 
@HighwaysEMids.      
 
You can find more information about the scheme by visiting our webpage at 
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/east-midlands/east-midlands-maintenance-
schemes where you can also register to receive emails whenever new information is 
published, ensuring you’re kept up-to-date on the scheme’s progress. Or, if you’d like 
to receive email updates regarding the scheme, please email 
noreplyA43EMids@nationalhighways.co.uk 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Simon Wagstaff 
National Highways 
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A43 Brook Culvert Geotechnical scheme at Syresham diversion route 

 

 


